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CAO offers to be considered for Leaving Certificate appeals candidates this week  

The results of Leaving Certificate Appeals were communicated to students this week.  

Candidates who are found to have achieved different results to those awarded in mid-August have 

had their results forwarded to CAO by the State Examinations Commission.  

CAO issued a total of 329 offers to applicants today, Thursday, 12th October, as a result of Leaving 

Certificate upgrades on appeal. Of those 329 offers, 305 offers were issued for Level 8 courses 

and 24 offers were issued for Level 7/6 courses. 

The decision to offer a place is made by the Higher Education Institution. If the candidate is deemed 

eligible by the Institution they will receive an offer of a place, or if no places remain on that course 

they may receive a deferred offer for entry in September 2018.  

Students who are offered a course after the appeals process, or a deferred offer, should contact the 

Institution offering the place immediately to make further arrangements as the majority of the courses 

will have commenced in September.  

-End- 

For information please contact Sinéad Farrell on 091 509800 or e-mail sfarrell@cao.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

 


